
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Higgins, Teresa <higgint@dhec.sc.gov>

Date: 8/21/2014 5:10:16 PM
Subject: RE: Article in Savannah Now - SC Hospital Permitting Process

Thank you,
Katherine

From: Higgins, Teresa [mailto:higgint@dhec.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 3:06 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Article in Savannah Now - SC Hospital Permitting Process

Katherine,

Attached is an article Catherine wanted you to see.

Thanks,

Teresa

Teresa J. Higgins
Executive Assistant to the Director
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control
Robert Mills Building
2100 Bull St., Columbia, SC 29201

Telephone: 803.898.0124

From: copier@dhec.sc.gov <copier@dhec.sc.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 3:06 PM
To: Higgins, Teresa
Subject: Attached Image
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